
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Friend of Our Lady of Mercy Regional Catholic School, 
 
Our Lady of Mercy Regional Catholic School is thrilled to announce this year’s performance of FROZEN JR.! 
 
We invite you to join us… 

Thursday, May 11th and Friday, May 12th at 7:00 PM 
Saturday, May 13th at 2:00 PM 

 
Five years ago, when we started this theatre program, we knew there would be excitement and interest, but did 
not predict the broad scope it would take.  In the past 5 years… 

- over 600 students have participated in our productions; 
- we have awarded $25,000 in scholarships to current families from show revenue; 
- we have cast every student who registers for the show, teaching them the joy of music and theatre, 

commitment to the craft, camaraderie, poise, confidence, and the thrill of hard work and success. 
 
In order for us to produce a show of this magnitude and performance quality, we depend on the generosity and 
community spirit of businesses like yours for support!  If you would like to join us in our mission to promote 
love of music and the arts, and build self-esteem and confidence in children, please consider purchasing a 
sponsorship. 
 
There are many levels of sponsorship, large and small, which allow you to join us in this special endeavor.  All 
participating businesses will be advertised prominently in our Playbill which reaches over two thousand 
audience members; on our school website, www.OLMrcs.com; and in communications with our school and 
parish families, including St. Alphonsus Parish (Maple Glen), St. Catherine of Siena Parish (Horsham) and St. 
Anthony of Padua Parish (Ambler).  All donations are tax-deductible. 
 
We have been blessed with sold-out shows every year, testimony to the community commitment to our kids and 
to the fine arts.  Our hope this year is to continue to bring this magic to life at OLM! 
 
Music and theatre touch us all, especially our children. Thank you for your generosity! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To be recognized in our Playbill, your form and payment must be received by April 1st . 
Please send the completed form and payment to: 

Our Lady of Mercy 
Attn: Mrs. Kathy Tenzinger  

29 Conwell Drive 
Maple Glen, PA 19002 

 
 
 

Our Lady of Mercy Regional Catholic School is a joint ministry of St. Alphonsus Parish (Maple Glen),  
St. Catherine of Siena Parish (Horsham) and St. Anthony of Padua Parish (Ambler). 

29 Conwell Drive, Maple Glen, PA. 19002         P (215) 646-0150       F (215) 646-7150       www.olmrcs.com 

http://www.olmrcs.com/

